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the 2010 death of 

Rosalie Eugenia Stier 

Calvert Ray. 
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1 part time staff person 

3 volunteers 

2,600 documents 

scanned 



2023 Grant Recipients of the Miller History Fund Announced 
BALTIMORE, Md. (February 27, 2023)

The Riversdale Historical Society received a grant of $20,000 to digitize the papers and 
letters of Rosalie Stier Calvert, George Calvert, and Charles Benedict Calvert, from Rosalie's 
earliest letters in 1803 to the death of Charles Benedict Calvert in 1864. These papers serve 
as the primary source documents for the interpretation, exhibitions, tours, and educational 
programs for children and adults in Riversdale. 





22 boxes of documents



10,880 pages  



• Letters between Calvert

and Stier family members

discovered in the archives of

Hovorst Castle in Belgium.

• Copies of letters sent

to Riversdale in 1980s and 90s

from Dr. Alfons Bousse, a 

Belgian archivist who 

discovered the letters in the 

1970s.

• 6,034 pages scanned



BinderDoc 6462, Charles Benedict Calvert’s 1843 daybook, page 1

Transcription




